Neighborhood Councils – DWP Advocacy Committee Report

The NC-DWP-Advocacy met at DWP Headquarters at 8:45 a.m. on Saturday, March 3rd. There were three topics discussed.
1. DWP’s Community Solar Plan
The DWP is starting a pilot project to rent homeowners’ roofs for small solar installations. If qualified, the homeowner gets a 20 year lease that pays $30 a month in credit on their DWP bill. The DWP gets to install, maintain and use all the power generated from a 2kw to 4kw rooftop solar plant. The DWP’s brochure is sent with this report.

2. Projected DWP Rates
Dr. Fred Pickel, the Executive Director of the Office of Public Accountability for the DWP get a short presentation on the projected DWP rates for water and power. His two charts are sent with this report.

3. NC-DWP-MOU renewal
The group of NC representatives unanimously agreed to allow the NC-DWP-MOU Oversight Committee to begin negotiations with the DWP on a five year extension of the MOU. The resulting document will be sent to all NCs in a couple of months for ratification.
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